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James Dixon Primary School

Thursday 14th November 2024

Dear Parent and Carers,

Meeting to provide information about SATS and the Year 6 Residential

As you may be aware all children throughout the country in Year 6 are assessed in reading, writing and
maths as they approach the end of their Key Stage Two learning. These assessments take place during the
week from Monday 12th May through to Thursday 15th May 2025.

We feel it is important for parents and carers to have the opportunity to find out how the assessments will
be carried out here at James Dixon so you are invited to a meeting that will give information about how the
children will be assessed. The meeting will take place after school at 3:15pm on Thursday 16th January 2025
in the Year 6 classrooms.

We would also like to use this opportunity to go through information regarding the Year 6 residential that
will be happening in June. This will include information about where we are going, activities we will be
taking part in, as well as what to pack.

It will also provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions you may have concerning SATS and the
residential trip.

We hope you will be able to attend.

The Year 6 Team
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